
New Library Resources Faculty Workshop 

August 24, 2011 

 
 

We will be introducing you to the following new library resources: 

 

1)   What’s new on the library web site and on the Portal 

 

2) What’s new in the Levin Library Catalog 

 

3) Supersearch!  Our new discovery tool 

 

For more information and handouts from this workshop, please see our Faculty 

Workshops page on the library website: 

http://my.curry.edu/web/library/faculty-workshops 

 

Questions?  Feedback?  Please contact us: 

 

Benjamin Brudner  

617-333-2170   

bbrudner0708@curry.edu 

 

Roslyn Levy 

617-333-2103 

 

 

Emily Singley 

617-333-3134 

esingley0808@curry.edu 

rlevy0904@curry.edu 
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